
NOTICE OF DISCHARGE OF UNTREATED SEWAGE 

 

 

The City of Hickory had a discharge of untreated wastewater at 310 Cloninger Mill Rd NE, Hickory of 

approximately 110,000 gallons, discharged into Falling Creek. The City had another discharge of 

untreated wastewater at 4014 River Rd, Hickory of approximately 183,125 gallons, discharged into the 

Henry Fork River. The discharges occurred on 9/27/2024 as the result heavy rain from Hurricane Helene. 

This notice was required by North Carolina General Statutes Article 21, Chapter 143.215C. For more 

information contact Sarah Killian, Public Information Officer at (828) 261-2290. 


